TAO NAN SCHOOL

CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT 2 - 2004

Name:	•	Date: <u>23 Aug</u>	ust 2004
Class: <u>P2 ()</u>		Duration: <u>1 h</u>	<u>30 min</u>
Parent's Signature:	names - Junio Marine India	Marks	_/ 65
<u>Section A</u> <u>Listen carefully to the teach</u> <u>are read to you. (10 × 1 mark)</u>		rite out the v	vords which
1	6.		4 uraanaa 197
2,,	ny production		
3	8,	an a	and a state of the
4	9.		- non and a state of the
5.	10.		

www.misskoh.com

<u>Section B</u>

Listen carefully to the teacher. Circle the letter of the word that does not begin with the same sound. (5 × 1 mark)

Practice Example:

	A	B	C
		B	Ç.
12,	A	B	С
	aun per se	an fan fan fan fan fan fan fan fan fan f	and frank and a sub-sub-sub-sub-sub-sub-sub-sub-sub-sub-
13,	A	B	C.
			Martin
14.		В	
	2010/00-071011010000000000000000000000000		۰
15,	A	P	С
			aan ah

ww.misskoh.com

Section C

Choose the most suitable answer and write its number in the brackets. (10 x 1 mark)

16. Stories of marvel and magic are known as ______. They usually have characters such as a beautiful princess, a Prince Charming and a helpful fairy.

(1) myths(3) legends(2) fables(4) fairy tales

17. Motorists must stop at the zebra crossing for ______ to cross to the other side of the road.

(1) guests(3) commuters(2) passengers(4) pedestrians

18. The audience loves to listen to Stephanie Sun for she sings like

(1) deer(3) lark(2) fish(4) grasshopper

19. The _____ charged Mary three dollars for mending her shoes.

(1) cobbler(3) carpenter(2) plumber(4) receptionist

20. The monkeys are :_____ in the trees.

(1) hissing(2) chirping

(3) chattering (4) screeching

)

21,	Our neighbours are and greet us when we	very e meet.	They always smile	
	(1) caring (2) friendly	(3) intelligent (4) cooperative	()	
22,	The wizard him into a frog.	a spell on the p	rince and turned	
	(1) built(2) cast	(3) made (4) created	· · · ()	
23.	"Please ask your frie make light work," sai	nds to help us because i d Peter to his sister.	many	
•	(1) arms(2) minds	(3) hands (4) fingers		
24,	Albert Einstein, tl experiments in a	ne famous scientist,	carried out his	
	(1) museum (2) boutique	(3) laboratory (4) playground	(>)	
25,	The The Beast" are Belle Beast.	that appeared in D , Lumiere, Mrs. Potts al	isney's "Beauty and nd Chip, Gaston and	
	(1) plots (2) stories	(3),settings (4) characters	(.)	

Section D

Choose the most suitable answer and write its number in the brackets. (5 x 1 mark)

26. "_____ of the four options is the correct answer?" asked her teacher.

(1) What	(3) Which		
(2) When	(4) Where	()

27. Farid wants to _____ his car because it is old.

(1) sell	(3) sold		
(2) sells	(4) selling	()

28. _____ the stroke of midnight, Cinderella hurried down the flight of steps.

(1) A†	(3) On		
(2) In	(4) Into	(Ĵ

29. "Did you ______ someone calling your name?" Janet asked her brother.

	(1) hear (2) hears	(3) heard (4) hearing	(5
ì	The woodcutter cou	Id not corry the heavy		of

The woodcutter could not carry the heavy ______ of sticks.

(1) bunch	(3) pile		
(2) bundle	(4) group	()

<u>Section E</u>

Answer each question with the word(s) given in the brackets. Your answer must be in complete sentences. (3 × 1 mark)

- 31. What is Jenny's favourite colour? (blue)
- 32. How much does a movie ticket cost? (\$8.00)

33. Why did the pupils give Miss Tan a present? (birthday)

٦,

<u>Section</u> F

Join the two sentences into one, using the word given in the brackets. (2 x 1 mark)

34. John invited Sue to his birthday party. She could not attend. (but)

35. You can press a button to go up in the lift. You can press a button to go down in the lift. (or)

Section G

Read the passage carefully. Fill in each blank with the most suitable word from the box. Use each word only once. (5 × 1 mark)

and the second se	trousees.	prince	jersey	hat ·	· shirt'
	perfectly	blouse	tightly · ·		etown-

The children are getting ready for a costume party. Ahmad is already dressed. He is wearing a (36) _____ costume. He wears a red nose and white painted face.

Nick wants to go as a policeman but his costume doesn't fit well. His (37) ______ drop to the ground because they are too loose. At last he finds a pair that is tighter. They fit him (38) ______. Raju is dressed as a firefighter. He is happy with his costume but his (39) ______ are too tight and make his feet sore.

"I don't know which costume to choose," said Ben.

"Why don't you wear your football (40) _____ and shorts," said Raju. "You can wear your football boots too and go as a footballer."

"That's a great idea," said Ben.

Section H

Fill in each blank with the most suitable word given in the brackets. (5 x 1 mark)

Jason (41) ______ (fall, fell, falling) asleep while he was reading his favourite storybook. Soon he was dreaming that he was walking (42) ______ (over, above through) a dark forest and was holding a bow and arrow.

Suddenly, a big leopard (43) _____ (leap, leaping, leaped) into the air. He was frightened.

He screamed (44) ______ (in, on, at) the top of his voice. Then he heard someone say, "Are you all right?" It was only (45) ______ (her, his, their) mother.

What a relief!

It had all been just a dream.

www.misskoh.com

Section I

Each of the underlined words contains either a spelling or a grammatical mistake. A wrong or missing punctuation mark is indicated by a circle. Put the correct punctuation mark or word in each box. (5 × 1 mark)

The Dursley family lived at Number Four, Privet Drive. They (46) (47) (47)were the reason why Harry Potter never <u>enjoy</u> his school iolidays

(48) Iiving <u>relathives</u>.

Even though Harry's parents had been a witch and wizard (49)

ourselves, the Dursley family had never approved of magic. For many

years, they tried to keep Harry from it. They were very (50) <u>dissappointted</u> that they were unsuccessful. Harry continued to

spend years in Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry.

Adapted from: J.K. Rowling, Harry Potter and The Sorcerer's Stone

Section J

Read the advertisement below about "Pinocchio On Ice". Then use the information to fill in each blank with the most suitable answer. (5 × 1 mark)



51. Pinocchio is going to _____ on ice.

- 52. The show starts at _____
- 53. You can go to the ______ to watch the show.

54. The last day of the show is on _____

55. Mr Siva, Mrs Siva and their 8-year old son, Nathan, will have

to pay _____to watch the show,

Section K

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow. Your answers must be based on the passage.

During the June holidays, Danny's cousin, Sally, came to stay with him and his family. Danny still remembered the time when Sally almost killed his pet goldfish. She had knocked over and broken his fish tank on her last visit. "I wonder what she will break or destroy this time," Danny sighed and shook his head.

Crash! Danny ran out of his bedroom. He saw broken pieces of glass scattered on the floor. Sally had accidentally shattered it while skipping across the living room. Danny's mother was furious.

Sally ate a lot and was hungry all the time. Danny's mother was kept very busy buying and preparing food for her.

Sally was a very mischievous girl. She tore the curtains while trying to swing from them. Danny's mother was annoyed. Sally also had a bad habit of leaving her dirty shoes and clothes all over the house. Danny's mother had a hard time picking things up after her.

After a week, Sally bade farewell to her hosts. Danny's mother heaved a sigh of relief. After that day, Danny and his mother decided not to invite Sally over to their house ever again. Choose the most suitable answer and write its number in the brackets. (4 × 1 mark)

- 56. Danny sighed and shook his head because he was _____.
 - (1) sad
 - (2) angry
 - (3) worried
 - (4) unwell
- 57. Which one of the following statements is false?
- (1) Danny's pet goldfish died.
 - (2) Sally broke a vase and a fish tank.
- (3) Danny's mother was Sally's aunt.
 - (4) It was not Sally's first visit to Danny's house. ()
- 58. Sally was a _____ girl because she knocked over a fish tank.
 - (1) big
 - (2) cruel
 - (3) noisy
 - (4) clumsy
- 59. Which word in the passage has the same meaning as "playful"?
 - (1) furious
 - (2) annoyed
 - (3) worried
 - (4) mischievous

Answer these questions. (3 x 2 marks)

60. Why was Danny's mother always busy preparing food?

61. Which sentence in the passage tells us that Sally was an untidy girl?

62. Why did Danny's mother heave a sigh of relief?

Have you checked your answers?

www.misskoh.com

TAO NAN SCHOOL PRIMARY TWO ENGLISH LANGUAGE CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT 2, 2004

.

CRT

1) Wise	33)	The pupils it was her	gave Miss Tan a p birthday.	present be	ecause
2) armour 3) ferocious	34)	John invite	ed Sue to his birt	thday part	y but
 4) invisible 	35)	You can pre	ess a button to g	o up or de	own in
5) granted		the lift. clown	37) trousers	38) perf	ectly
6) splendid 7) mystery	39)	shoes	40) jersey		
8) proclaimed	-		42) through	43) leap	ed
9) victory			45).his . 47) .	48) rela	tives
10) pierced	49)	themselves	50) disappoint	ed	
16) 4 17) 4	51)	skate	52) 8.00 p.m.	53) Gran ₍ Stad	d ium
18) 3	54)	27 June 20	04 55) \$ 25.00	3	
19) 1	56)	3			
20) 3	57)	1			
21) 2	58)	4			
22) 2	59)	4			
23) 3 24) 3	60)	Danny's mo food becau all the ti	ther was always b se she ate a lot me.	ousy prepa and was h	nring nungry
25) 4	61)	Sally also dirty shoe	had a bad habit s and clothes all	of leavin 1 over the	ng her e house.
27) 1	62)	She was gl	ad to see Sally 1	leave.	
28) 1					
29) 1					
30) 2					
31) Jenny's favou	ırite	colour is	blue.		
ool The movie ti		M missknh			193 of 466.